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Having moved from Victoria around 12 months ago, and voted in the last State election, I
thought what a great idea it was that voters provide proof of identity when attending a polling
booth.   The letter from the Electoral Commission made it easy, but I would have just as willingly
shown my driver’s license or some other proof of identity.
 
I think it would disappointing if the current requirement for proof of I.D. were discarded as I
believe the majority of voters would much prefer to do that and hopefully avoid any kind of
manipulation of votes in a fraudulent way.  Also, it makes the task easier for the Polling Booth
staff to mark people off the roll and have them ‘in and out’ of the voting centre quickly and
efficiently.
 
I hope that you this procedure will not be discarded for future elections.
 
Yours sincerely
Jenny Wake

Buderim Qld 4556
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